
HB 4005 is written not to keep Oregonians safe it is written to make criminals out of law abiding gun 
owners.  It provides for harsh penalties if someone breaks into a private residence and manages to steal 
a fire arm from a legal owner even if it is secured in a locked container or room.  It punishes the victim 
and not the thief.  This is wrong on so many levels it is unbelievable that this type of legislation would 
even make it to a hearing in the legislature. 
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